
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

SATs 2015 
Our Y6 SATs have concluded for this year and I should like to say a big 
thank you to parents for ensuring your children arrived on time each 
morning.  Well done to our Y6 pupils too for all their hard work! 
 

 
Celebrations Assembly 
 
This half term’s Celebration Assembly will take place on Friday 
afternoon at 2.30pm.  Please find attached two strips of raffle 
tickets.  If you should like to enter the raffle, please send these 
back to school with your name written on the back of each 
ticket along with £1 (50p per strip).   
 
If you have donations for the raffle, please bring these into school before Friday 
morning. 
 
School Council Fundraising 
 

The School Council is continuing to support St Philip & St James Church’s 
fundraising appeal for the church organ.  To that effect, members of 
the School Council will be baking cakes and biscuits and selling these 
to the rest of the children on Wednesday 20 May.  Cakes will be 

40p and biscuits 20p. 
 

 
Fundraising Meeting 
 
The Fundraising Committee will be having a meeting on Tuesday 19 May 
at 1.15 pm to organise the summer fayre.  New members of the 
Committee are always welcome.  If you would like to join, please come 
along. 
 
Gardening Club/Sandwiches 
 
Class 3’s Gardening Club is held on a Monday from 2 - 
3pm.  Can parents/carers of Class 3 children make sure 
that their child has suitable gardening shoes and coats.   



Sausage/egg sandwiches are available for anyone in school after the 
Gardening Club for £1 each.  However, these MUST be ordered from Flis on 
07770 872483 by 9am on the Monday morning.  No more reminder texts 
will be sent regarding the sandwiches so please remember to order. 
 
Email 
 
If you would prefer to receive these newsletters via email to your 
phone, etc, please provide the office with an up-to-date email 
address. 
 
50’s Club 
 
If you have any numbers in our 50’s Club, could you please pay your subs to Lisa 
Croft for entry into this half term’s draw, which will be drawn during next week’s 
Celebration Assembly. 
 
Social Media Information Booklet 
 

We have compiled a guide for parents using information 
from the NSPCC giving information on the most popular 
social networks, apps and games that can be accessed by 
our children.  This information is to help keep our children 
safe when they go online and it can be viewed on our 
website on the Parent Information section under “E-Safety 
Advice For Parents”.  For a more indepth look, please access 
the NSPCC information at www.net-aware.org.uk. 
 

Message from John King, Sports King Coaching: 
Leaflets are available from Miss Mawson for our Whitsun Football across Co Durham. 
If you would like your child to attend any of our courses can you please forward 
their name, age, any medical problems they may have, two emergency contact 
numbers and your chosen venue. Or if you would like to make the booking via the 
telephone please ring the office number (0191 4310591) or mobile number (07795 
024333). We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Half Term 
 
We break for the half term on Friday 22 May.  Please have a wonderful break and I 
will see you all when school resumes on Monday 1 June. 
 

 
Mrs L Jackson 
Headteacher 

 

http://www.net-aware.org.uk/

